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To: Members of the House Education Policy Committee  

 

From: Molly Kovacs 

5471 Altura Rd NE 

Fridley MN 55421 

 

Chair Richardson and members of the committee, my name is Molly Kovacs. I provide this statement in 

support of HF 2750, which would provide access to menstrual products in Minnesota school bathrooms.  

 

I strongly support HF 2750 providing menstruation products in MN schools. I remember struggling to 

find time between classes to run to the bathroom and make it to my next class on time. We currently have 

them at my place of employment and they are very beneficial on those days where I am not prepared. I 

know everyone in the office appreciates them! 

 

 

 

 


